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I N  T H I S  I S S U E
Thank you and Shout out to Parents and

Staff
These last few weeks have been challenging. 

However, despite all the hurdles and changing
circumstances, we still managed to accomplish our

goals.I think that means we've got some pretty strong
teamwork skills going around here. 

This makes me feel proud as a leader. So, please accept
my heartfelt thank you for your dedication,

commitment, and support we have received from our
students, parents and staff. 







Town Hall Meeting
I will be hosting a  virtual town hall meeting to provide

clarification as needed and hear from families regarding
the recently updated COVID DOE policies & Exciting

Curriculum News
Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at 11:30am
or Friday, January 14, 2022 at 10:00am



Zoom links will be emailed out each morning. 




Thank you

Town Hall Meeting


